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Emergency Preparedness and Updates 8/19/20

Good afternoon -

We have many students who live in Plumas County as well as students who are moving to or returning
to Quincy for classes with an on-campus component. If you are here, you have undoubtedly noticed the
smoke from several fires in the area. The FRC campus and housing facilities are not in immediate
danger. However, we encourage you to read this article written by our Plumas County Sherriff to be
prepared in the event of an emergency: https://www.plumasnews.com/a-message-from-the-sheriff-
now-is-the-time-to-review-your-emergency-preparedness-plan/

Other Emergency Preparedness Recommendations:

e Download and register for the FRC App (App Store or Google Play) to receive notifications
e Have a plan to evacuate if necessary

e Have transportation options

e Know what valuables you may need

e Know where your medications are

e Have emergency contact information, including housing managers

e Beready to leave if directed by authorities

COVID Testing

As a reminder- if you are enrolled in a class with an on-campus component, you need to sign up for
COVID testing. In partnership with Plumas District Hospital, there are three more dates that we will
provide free, on campus testing, 8/19, 8/20, 8/24.

Click here to sign up: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0944a9aa2aa3f94-student

After these dates, students will be responsible for providing a recent result prior to attending class on
campus. Contact cmccarthy@frc.edu with questions.

Changes to schedules

We are working quickly to make changes to classes in MyFRC. We encourage you to log in and check
your schedule as there are likely changes as a result of moving many courses online. Updates regarding
online, hybrid, etc. can also be found HERE.

Request an FRC Email

The colleges primary method of communication is FRC Email. This will also be used for the daily COVID
symptom screening email called SAFER Play that some instructors who teach on campus may require
students to use. In addition, you must have an FRC email to log in to Canvas. Request an

account HERE as soon as possible.

Masks/Face Coverings on Campus

As a reminder, a mask/face covering is required on campus when in buildings and when 6 ft. of social
distance cannot be maintained outdoors. For the health and safety of our campus and community,
please be respectful of all rules and changes in response to COVID-19.

We are looking forward to classes beginning on Monday, August 24!
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